
 

Brexit – Public Statement:  

Flexera has been preparing for the UK’s exit from the EU since the 2016 Referendum. As a software 
company, the impact of Brexit on Flexera’s customer relationships is expected to be minor. We 
recognise that from January 1 2021 the United Kingdom will no longer be a member of the European 
Economic Area (EEA) and will for the purposes of the General Data Protection Regulations 2016 (GDPR) 
become a ‘third-country’ with the benefit of an interim adequacy decision.  

We have been monitoring this situation and will be taking the following steps:  

• From January 1 2021 Flexera Software GmbH shall become Flexera Software Limited and Flexera 
Software LLC’s appointed representative within the EU for the purposes of Article 27 GDPR.  

• Data transfers between the United Kingdom to the EEA will continue as normal.  
• We will continue to monitor developments over the coming months and will take the necessary 

actions to minimise the impact to our operations and to ensure our customers are not affected.  

We do not anticipate that any of the measures outlined above will adversely impact any of our 
customers. If you do have any concerns about this please contact Legal@Flexera.com  

We will continue to monitor any developments in this area and provide updates as necessary.  

 
 
 


